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 We purchased a pickup, plow and sander for Transportation and Maintenance purchased 

the other pick up, plow and sander to keep the district roads clear during bad weather.  

 

 We got a rear end for the district vehicle #269.  It needed to be replaced.  The old rear 

end went out. 

 

 We got some warranty work done on the propane buses.  We sent them to Cutbank to get 

the brakes lines moved and adjusted. 

 

 We got 3 new drivers and 3 sub drivers hired since the last board meeting this helps all of 

us out.  We were able to undouble 3 routes and this helps the bus driver’s.  Some of our buses are 

still crowded but not as bad. 

 

 The mechanics have been busy repairing buses and district vehicles.  They been servicing 

them and repairing the seats that have been cut.  The driver’s been cleaning the buses and cars.  

They fuel them daily and check the fluids.  

 

 We had a total of 24 activity trips for the month of November.  This concludes our report 

for this month. 

 

  

 

  

 


